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November 30, 2021 

Dear Farmer Parents and Guardians,  

You are receiving this letter because your student is a candidate for graduation with the Lewisville 
High School Class of 2022. Congratulations to you and your family!  

I need to share some important information with you about graduation procedures for this year. The 
University of North Texas has informed us tickets will be necessary for entry into the graduation 
ceremony. Our 2022 Senior class is nearing 1,100 students, and Lewisville High School wants to 
ensure that all graduates and their families have a wonderful experience on this day.  

We are sharing this information with you early to allow you the necessary time to plan and organize 
for this year's Lewisville High School Graduation at The University of North Texas on Monday, May 
30, 2022 at 10:00 a.m. Our goal is to accommodate our students and their families and still abide by 
the rules, regulations, safety and security policies of UNT.  

At this time, I am asking that you go to the link below and fill out the RSVP form. This link will serve as 
your Senior's RSVP to participate in the ceremony as well as identify the potential number of guests 
on this special day. We will do our best to accommodate your request for tickets, but at this time we 
cannot guarantee how many tickets each student will receive.  

LINK TO PARTICIPATE IN GRADUATION AND REQUEST TICKETS: https://bit.ly/RSVPGRAD22 

The deadline to complete the necessary information is January 28, 2022 at 11:59 P.M.  

On or before March 2, 2022, you will be notified the number of guest tickets you will receive for the 
LHS Graduation ceremony.  

REMINDER that Jostens will be at LHS for the last time on Friday, December 10 during lunch 
delivering class rings and taking cap and gown orders.  After December 10 the bulk rage will end and 
costs go up. Older cap and gowns from previous years (except 2021) are a different shade of maroon and 
will not be allowed. 

You can find more information about all Senior Events on our webpage: http://bit.ly/LHSSENIORS 

As always, all LISD Graduations are streamed live online at the LISD website. More information will 
be coming from our Senior Class Advisor and Activities Director, Allison Stamey.  You may contact 
her at stameya@lisd.net with questions, or call 469-948-3120.  

Sincerely, 

 
 
Jim Baker 
Lewisville High School, Principal 
 
 

 
Allison A. Stamey 
LHS Student Activities Director/Senior Class Advisor 
 


